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JUNE 2021 

Friday, May 28th 

11:25 a.m. Dismissal 

* Report Cards will be available online 

for families on Friday, June 4. * 

What a Winning Season! 
It has been an all-star year at Valrico           

Elementary! We thank our students for their 

hard work, parents for their continued        

support, and staff for their dedication!                                                                              

You are all TRUE CHAMPIONS!!!                           

Way to go, Valrico Hawks! 

Have a wonderful summer! 

We invite parents of the 5th graders to join 
us on May 28th to celebrate our 5th grade 
students as they move on to middle school.  

2:00 p.m.—2:40 p.m. 

5th Grade Drive-Thru Clap Out 

Invitations were sent home with 5th 
grade students in April. Please call the 

main office if you need more information. 
Thank you! 

During the summer, our office is open 

Monday-Thursday between the hours of 

7:00 a.m. and 4:00 p.m.   
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DO YOU HAVE A RISING     
KINDERGARTNER?                 

Please stop by the front office to 
pick up enrollment paperwork.  
Registrations are taking place 

now.  Thank you! 

 

 

 

The Supply List for the 2020-2021 school 

year is attached to this newsletter and is 

also posted on our Valrico webpage. 

https://www.hillsboroughschools.org/valrico 

Interested in being part of the VES team? 

We may have an ESE Paraprofessional       

vacancy for the 21-22 school year.       

Contact Denise Baginski, ESE Specialist, 

at Denise.Baginski@hcps.net to express 

interest or seek additional information. 

Thank you! 

From the Nurse... 

Your child’s medication must be picked 

up by the end of the school day on May 

28.  After that, Hillsborough County 

School Policy directs schools to discard any    

medication left at the school. For safety reasons, 

children will not be allowed to transport           

medication from school to your home. An adult 

needs to pick up the medicine. If you have any 

questions, please contact Nurse Diane. 

NON-RETURNING STUDENTS 

If your child will not be returning to      

Valrico for the 2021-2022 school year, it is 

important that you notify the office as 

soon as possible. Parents of fifth grade 

students—if your child will not be attend-

ing Mann or Mulrennan Middle School, 

please notify our office where your       

student will be attending. Thank you! 

to two of our faculty/staff members for their recent     

well-deserved recognition! We’re so proud of you! 

DISTRICT WINNER! 

EXCELLENCE IN ACTION AWARD                                         

Mrs. Stephanie Kennedy,                                
SLP Speech Pathologist 

The Excellence in Action Awards (EIA) were established 

for parents to recognize individuals who have made a 

difference in the life of their child with special needs who                        

receives Exceptional Student Education services.  

DISTRICT WINNER!                                  

PTA SUPPORT EMPLOYEE OF THE YEAR                                                         

Ms. Diane Hartzog, LPN - School Nurse 

Ms. Hartzog was nominated by Valrico PTA for the District 

PTA Support Employee of the Year for her continual     

support of Valrico’s PTA program and her willingness to 

volunteer her time at PTA events.  



 
Valrico Elementary PTA 

2021-2022 PTA Election Ballot 

 

Nominees for the 2021-22 Board are as follows: 

 

 President: 

 Melissa Murray 

 

 Treasurer: 

 Lillian Chrysler 

 

 Secretary: 

 Michele Purner 

 

______ Yes, I approve the individuals above. 

______ No, I do not approve the individuals above. 

*Return to the main office by Friday, June 4, 2021 or email ballot to Kimberly McDonough,       
exiting PTA President, at jkam2007@aol.com.* 

 

 

 

We are still looking to fill the following Chair Positions: 

• Membership 

• Spirit Shirts 

• Jubilee/Other PTA-Sponsored Events 

• Faculty Appreciation 

• Volunteers 

 

If interested, please contact the front office at (813) 744-6777 or Kimberly 
McDonough at jkam2007@aol.com by June 4, 2021. 

mailto:jkam2007@aol.com





